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Friday 12th July 2024 

Year 5 Trip to Springfield – Wednesday 17th July 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are writing to you today to let you know about an exciting opportunity to visit Springfield 
Secondary School on Wednesday 17th July 2024.   

During the visit, Year 5 will be escorted around the Secondary School by a member of Springfield 
Staff. This will be an informal introduction to secondary school life. For those not anticipating on 
attending Springfield, this will still be a beneficial experience as it’ll give them an opportunity to ask 
secondary staff member questions about the curriculum and secondary expectations.  

The day:  

1. Pupils will be invited to come to Solent Junior School as usual in their PE Kits.  

2. We will register pupils promptly at 8:40. Please do NOT be late!  

3. Pupils will be given the chance to use the rest rooms before collecting their water bottles and 

coats and lining up at the door for 8:50.  

4. Pupils will be lined up in four different groups. Colour coded stickers will support pupil 

understanding.  

5. Year 5 pupils will leave Solent Junior School at 8:50 with the intention of arriving at Springfield 

for 9:10 (latest).  

6. Upon arrival, the four groups will be escorted by a two member of Solent Junior School and 

a member of Springfield.  

7. Pupils will be given a tour of the school.  

8. Pupils will leave Springfield at 10:55, with the intention of arriving back at Solent ahead off 

their early lunch slot.   

If you do not wish for your child to take part in the event, then please contact the school office and 

we will organise alternative arrangements, for them in school, on the day.   

If you have any further questions in relation to the visit, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely 

Year 5 Team  
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